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Dear Friends and Christ,
     Grace, mercy, and peace from God
the Creator and from Jesus Christ! On
behalf of the Northeastern PA Synod
Staff and Bishop Christopher deForest
we wish you the merriest Christmas
and a blessed and fruitful new year!
     This year the NEPA Synod
accomplished a cornucopia of
ministry in all corners of the NEPA
territory. Your love for God in Christ
fed the hungry, built relationships
with the downtrodden and outcast,
diapered babies, shared the love of
God in Christ, and much more...
     Christmas reminds us of the length
God goes to build relationships with
us. God comes all the way down to a
dirty stable in Bethlehem... an
unexpected, messy beginning for the
Messiah. Jesus is exactly the Messiah
we needed without understanding
why we needed him. 

Christmas is an opportunity to
reflect on the ways God comes to us
unexpectedly -- It's an opportunity
to meditate on the reality that Christ
comes to us as an infant, totally
reliant on his parents... Christ comes
in the most usual way, and yet he's
the one foretold in the prophets of
old, he saves the people from sin and
death, and he keeps coming to us.
Jesus comes to us in bread and wine,
in baptism, through prayer and
thanksgiving, and when we gather
together around God's Word.
     Continue to be the Body of Christ
in the world. Keep serving,
preaching, proclaiming,
worshipping, and sharing the good
news of what God has done for us! 

                Yours in Christ,
              NEPA Synod Staff



JUNE
1-3

S A V E
T H E  
D A T E




Register Now!

WWW .GODS LOVE . ORG /
L E ARN I NGM IN I S T R I E SDAY

S Y N O D  
A S S E M B L Y

2 0 2 3


